

Sandgate Primary School

Coolinge Lane, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 3QU enquiries@sandgate.kent.sch.uk Tel: 01303 257280

Headteacher: Mr M Green

2nd December 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Our children have been invited to St. George's Church for their Key Stage assemblies on Tuesday 7th January 2020, at the start of Term 3, by Kate McNeice.

The assemblies will be led by Kate, with our children singing Christmas carols, traditionally sung at Epiphany.

It is only a short walk from our school to the church, however we do have to adhere to the health and safety requirements that we have the correct ratio of adults walking the children to and from the church/school.

We are looking for volunteers to commit to walking down to the church, staying with the children for the 30 minute assembly and walking back for:

Foundation and KS1 leaving the school at approximately 1.00pm, for assembly from 1.15pm - 1.45pm and returning back by 2.00pm

KS2 leaving the school at approximately 2.00pm for assembly from 2.15pm - 2.45pm and returning back by 3.00pm.

If you are able to assist, please return the completed form below to the school office by Friday 13th December 2019.

Yours sincerely



Mrs Davison

Epiphany - Tuesday 7 th January 2020		
Name of Child:	Class:	
Name of Parent:		
I am able to commit to walking down to the church on Tuesday 7^{th} January 2020, staying with the children for the 30 minute assembly and walking back for:		
[] Foundation and KS1 (leaving school at approximately 1.00pm) [] KS2 (leaving school at approximately 2.00pm) (Please tick as appropriate)		
Signed:(P	arent/Carer)	Date:

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE